e,

AGENDA APPROVED

MINUTES APPROVED

CITY ATTORNEY

ABBY COLLINS

JOE DIVER

COMMITTEE REPORTS
ADMINISTRATIVE
HOUSING TAX INCENTIVES
SAFTEY

RADIOS

YATES CENTER CITY COUNCIL MINUTES
SEPTEMBER 17, 2012

The Yates Center City Council met in regular session
on September 17, 2012 at 7:00 pm at City Hall. The
pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Mayor Wilhite called the meeting to order. Roll call
as follows: Reser, Day, Weber, Beecher, Black,
Stuber, and Randall. Absent: Bishop. Other city
officials present were City Attorney Constance
Peebles, Police Officer Anthony Bauer, and Deputy
City Clerk Barbara Norton.

Motion was made by Weber, seconded by Stuber to
amend the agenda deleting Connie Collins. Motion
was made by Weber, seconded by Stuber to approve
the agenda as amended. Motion carried unanimously.

Motion was made by Weber, seconded by Stuber, to
approve the minutes of the September 4, 2012
meeting as printed. Motion carried unanimously.

Pebbles had nothing to report.

Abby Collins was present to request the council to
waive the no-alcohol policy for the golf tournament
to be held on October 29, 2012. Motion was made by
Black, seconded by Stuber, to waive the no-alcohol
policy for the golf tournament on October 29, 2012,
Motion was catried unanimously.

Joe Diver asked questions on comp time, water
rescue, and vacation time.

Weber discussed housing tax incentives to be
voted on at the next meeting.

Randall informed the council that the city will be
receiving a rebate from TBS Electronics on the new
radios in the amount of $740.00.
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Barbara Norton, Deputy City Clerk

Approved October 1, 2012

Beecher informed the council that water conservation
was going well and the lake level is staying steady.
Beecher also discussed information from Boone on
the water tower inspection. It has some pitting that
will need attention. There are other issues that will
need attention. Beecher showed maps supplied by
Hegwald, to show the streets that have been done this
summer and the ones that they are still planning to
do. Mayor Wilhite discussed getting up to date on the
retro-reflective signs by the dead line June 13, 2014,

Black informed the council that the airport would be
closed for now and re-evaluated this winter,

Black brought up that we need to be thinking of
different ideas for Mardi Grass next year.

The mayor had nothing to report.

Motion was made by Weber, and seconded by Stuber,
to pay the claims and vouchers in the amount of
$45,244.11. Motion carried unanimously,

Motion was made by Weber, seconded by Beecher ,

to adjourn. Motion carried unanimously and council
adjourned at 7:45pm.

B Yyl

Leslie Wilhite, Mayor
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